
From:   
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk" <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
CC: Watchfield Clerk<watchfieldclerk@hotmail.co.uk> 
Date:  17/12/2014 20:56 
Subject:  WPC response to VWHDC Local Plan Consultation 
Attachments: 20141213_VWHDC Local Plan_WPC response_Ver1.doc; 
WVV_Hindhaugh_Transport_Assessment_14_May_2013.pdf; Hindhaugh_Assocs_VWHDC_Local_Plan_-
_FINAL__Infrastructure_requirements_Dec14(1).pdf 
 
Dear Planning Policy, 
 
 
Please find attached Watchfield arish Council’s response to the Local Plan consultation, with associated documents. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Sue Nodder 
 
Chairman Watchfield Parish Council 
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